
Sunday, January 21 
CCS Warm Clothing Drive Begins 
9:00 am    Faith Formation - Parish Center  
10:30 am   Children’s Liturgy - Nursery 
12:00 pm   Confirmation Class - Hall 
12:00 pm   Renovation Info Mtg - School Gym 

 

Monday, January 22 
8:30 am    Mass for Unborn  
 

Tuesday, January 23 
6:00 am    Men’s Prayer Group - Rm 6 
9:00 am    Koffee Klatch - Rm 6 
9:30 am    Quilters - Rm 5 
3:30 pm    RCIC - Rm 6 
6:00 pm    RCIA - St. Paul Rm 
 

Thursday, January 25 
9:30 am    Mothers Group - Parish Center 
1:00 pm    Scripture Study - Rm 6 
6:00 pm    PIVOT Master Plan - Gym  
 

Saturday, January 27 
5:30 pm    School Hosted Mass  
 

Sunday, January 28 
Starfish Breakfast After All Sunday Masses 
10:30 am  Children’s Liturgy - Parish Center 
6:00 pm     Youth Group - Hall  
11:30 am    School Open House until 3:30 pm 
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Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Terry Ianora 
Jim Fisher 

Bob Craviotto 
Rita Martin 

Karen McDowell 
Jaime Henslee-Koleno 

Kathy Yocum 
Jan Schlaadt 

Susan Mashak 
Brian Miller 

Agnes Doherty 
Phyllis Ruppert 

Joyce Rauschert 
Betty Moffett 
Don Moffett 

INTENTIONS 
 January 22

nd 
- 28

th 

 

Monday     8:30 am  
   End to Abortion 
Tuesday    8:30 am  
   Religious Retired 
Wednesday   8:30 am  
   The Sick  
Thursday  8:30 am  
   Conversion of Sinners 
Friday   8:30 am  
   Communion Service 
Saturday  8:30 am 
   Thuy Pham † 
   5:30 pm  
                          Intentions of Blessed Mother 

Sunday          8:00 am   
                       Saint Paul Parishioners                                                                                      
                       10:30 am  
                       Don McCarty † 
                        

Education 

Please continue to pray for those listed in 
our Book of Prayer.  
* If  your prayers have been  
answered, call the Parish Office. 

PRAYERS FOR THE SICK 

Call of the First Disciples 
 

“Come after me; I will make 
you fishers of men.” 

Mark 1:17 

Did You Know? 
  
Prayers for the Sick 
We encourage you to call the Parish 
Office with the name of family  
members who are ill and you wish to 
be remembered in prayer in the 
Church Liturgies and listed in the 
weekly Bulletin.  We encourage the 
congregation to pray for the sick. Be 
sure you have the approval of the  
person in need before you contact the 
Parish Office to include them in our 
prayers. *Names will be automatically 
removed from the sick list after 2 
months, unless the office is notified.  
 

Mass Intentions 
When there is a remembrance for a 
Mass please contact the Parish Office 
to schedule. We will try our best to 
accommodate the desired Mass.  
Traditionally there is a suggested $10 
stipend associated. 

Parish School  
Open House  
Stop by the School Open House, 
January 28

th 
from 11:30 - 3:30 pm.  

 

Pancake Breakfast 
Join us in the Hall after all Sunday  
Masses on January 28

th
 and enjoy  

breakfast to benefit Project Starfish  
 

The Project Starfish Program helps 
families make transitions from  
homelessness to housing through these 
donations with the support of the  
St. Vincent de Paul Society  
Connections program. 

Church Programs 
  

Faith Formation  - The next class will be on February 4
th 

from 9-10:15 am in 
rooms 4 & 6 of the Parish Center.  
 

Sacramental Preparation– Will meet again in April with First Communion Prep.   
 

Confirmation - Confirmation class will meet today the Hall at Noon . 
 

Youth Group -  Youth Group will meet again on January 28
th  

at 6:00 pm. 
 

Youth RCIC - Meet in Room 6, Tuesday, January 23
rd 

at 3:30 pm. 
 

Adult RCIA - Meet in the St. Paul Rm. Tuesday, January 23
rd

 at 6:00 pm.  
 
 

 

Financial Report Jan. 14, 2017 
 

Identified    $     7,584.55 
Unidentified   $        434.11 
E-Giving    $        465.00 
Building Fund              $          35.00 
Maintenance   $          65.00 
             $     8,583.66 

 

Your loving contributions help to fund the vital 
ministries of this Church.  

Next Sunday, January 28, 2018
 
 

 

Reading I: Deuteronomy 18:15-20 
Responsorial: Psalm 95:1-2, 6-9 
Reading II: 1 Corinthians 7:32-35 
Gospel: Mark 1:21-28 
Comm. Antiphon: Psalm 31:17-18 
 

For Daily Readings visit  saintpaulparish.com 

Welcome to St. Paul Catholic Church 



CATHOLIC COMMUNITY EVENTS ST. PAUL PARISH NEWS & EVENTS 

 

Follow us on FACEBOOK.  
“St. Paul Catholic Church  

Pilgrimage with Fr. Clovis 
May 14-24 

 

Join us for a once-in-a-lifetime  
Pilgrimage to Poland. This 11-day 
event will be led by Fr. Steve Clovis 
and highlights the footsteps of  
St. Faustina and Pope St. John Paul II.  
 

Contact Ginny for more information, 
g.domka@comcast.net  
or call (541) 619-0318 

New Ministry 
 

The Church is in need of a  
parishioner-led cleaning crew to help 
keep the Church neat and organized. If 
we can get enough interest for this new 
‘Environment Ministry’ we would like 
help on Mondays and Fridays.  
Training provided. Contact the Parish 
Office for additional information, 
community@saintpaulparish.com 

   Informational Mtg. 
        Jan 21 & Jan 25 
 

PIVOT will host an informational  
meeting to answer questions about the 
designs chosen for our Church and 
School's master plan. 
 

Choose to attend one of two  
meetings, held in the School Gym: 
 

January 21 at  12:00 pm  
January 25 at 6:30 pm   
 

All parish & school families are invited.  
 

*Child Care Available upon RSVP to 
aposen@saintpaul-school.org  

Save the Date 
February 24, 9 am - 12 pm 

 

All registered parishioners are  
invited to a funeral planning  
workshop hosted by Fr. David. This 
seminar is designed to take the  
pressure off oved ones by allowing 
you to choose your own liturgical 
wants, within the guidelines of the 
Catholic Church. Invite your friends 
and family and join us in February in 
the Parish Hall. 

 Please join us in praying for the repose of the soul of  
Marianne Lilley who has gone before us in faith.  

 

May Our Lord’s perpetual light guide her home. 
 

(Funeral is scheduled for February 9th at 11:00 am ) 

Become a Hospice Volunteer 
February 1

st 
at 1:00 pm  

 

Hospice of Sacred Heart is looking for 
caring men and women who are  
interested in providing practical help 
and emotional assistance to patients 
and families dealing with a terminal  
illness. An informational meeting will be 
held at 677 E 12

th 
Ave., Eugene. To 

register for the February 1
st 

meeting 
with no obligation contact Victoria at 
(541) 242-8755 or email,  
spear@peacehelth.org  

National Education Contest  
February 13 

 

The Catholic Daughters of the Americas 
National Education Contest is open to 
all students, 4

th
 - 12

th
 grade enrolled in 

school or homeschool. The themes this 
year are “The Lord has done great 
things for us, we are filled with joy” or 
“Finding joy in my life.” Please choose 
one. For a list of the official rules and an 
entry form visit catholicdaughters.org. 
Entries are due by February 13

th
. 

2
nd

 Collection Today 
 

Today, we are taking up the  
collection for the Catholic  
Communication Campaign. Your 
support helps the Communication 
Campaign connect people to Christ, 
here and around the world, through 
the internet, television and radio. 
Half of the funds we collect remain 
in our diocese to support local  
efforts. Be a part of this campaign to 
spread the gospel message, and 
support the collection today! To 
learn more, visit www.usccb.org 

CCS Anniversary Mass 
January 24 at 5:30 pm 

 

You are invited to celebrate 65 years of 
helping our neighbors in need! Catholic 
Communities Services of Lane County 
will celebrate 65 years of service in our 
community with a special votive Mass 
at St. Paul Catholic Church.  
An informal reception will follow.  
 

Visit Catholic Community Service’ web 
site for more information, ccsls.org 

Ash Wednesday Mass 
February 14

th 

 

Ash Wednesday Masses will be on 
February 14

th
 at 9:00 am and  

5:30 pm. Mass will not be at 12:30 pm 
on that day.   
 

* If you are a liturgical volunteer, 
please plan accordingly.  

Mass for the Legal Protection 
of the Unborn 

Monday, January 22
nd 

at 8:30 am  
 

With over 56 million abortions since 
1973 it’s no wonder why Pope Francis 
calls modern day morality a 
“throwaway culture.” However, the 
scriptures remind us to seek the Lord’s 
help and through faith we believe our 
prayers are heard. Trust in God’s  
providence and join us for Mass,  
Monday at 8:30 am. Join us in  
praying for the full restoration of legal  
protection and dignity of all human life 
especially on this day the dignity of  
the unborn.  

Winner Notified 
 

Thank you for joining us last week in  
celebrating our 100

th
 issue of the  

St. Paul Scroll. The winner of the  
basket raffle has been notified. Keep 
an eye on the Scroll and our  
Facebook page for more fun to come.  

Catholic Sentinel Stash 
 

You may have noticed that for the past 
couple of months we have proactively 
passed out Catholic Sentinels by  
bundling them with the Bulletins to 
help to get issues out to our  
parishioners efficiently. The response 
to the new distribution process has 
been a positive one. However, if you 
were not able to receive a copy of the 
Catholic Sentinel, please come by the 
Parish Office and pick up the  
newest issue.  

Catholic Gift Shop 
 

The Mustard Seed Catholic Gift Shop 
is an excellent place to find your  
Catholic supplies. They are located at 
227 West 10

th 
Avenue and are open 

Tuesday -  Friday from 10 am - 6 pm 
and Saturdays noon - 4 pm.  


